
 

 

Dear Future Yale class, 

 

I have really enjoyed my visits to get to know you over the last couple of weeks 

and I am really looking forward to seeing you all again in September in our new 

classroom. 

 

On our transition morning you told me lots of things about you so I thought 

you might like to know a bit more about me.  I love art and anything creative 

and I am never scared of getting messy.  I am happiest when I am in the woods 

or by the sea and I have a crazy dog called Dexter who feels the same!  My 

favourite foods are chocolate and ice cream (can you tell I have a bit of a sweet 

tooth?!)   I will always show respect and kindness and I will expect you all to 

show the same to me and each other. That way we can all feel happy, work 

hard and be the best that we can be. 

 

Whether you are going away over the summer holidays or staying at home, 

seeing friends or having lots of peace and quiet, make sure you get outside and 

enjoy some fresh air each day so you can come back in September ready to 

work hard and have lots of fun in Year 5.  I can’t wait! 

 

From Ms Dowd 

 

 

 

 

 

 


